Hooghly Mohsin College
Notice

Notice No. 174/2025 Date: 13.06.2025

It is hereby notified for the students, that the rescheduled Job Fairs / Apprenticeship Mela for
Hooghly district will be organized by District Administration, Utkarsha Bangla, Hooghly, at
Women’s Polytechnic Chandernagore on 15-06-2025. Interested students (Present and passed
out) of Hooghly Mohsin College may join the camp with  proper
etiquette at 9 am positively. It is further directed that before joining the camp the students must

registered them in Rojgar Seva portal (https://tetsd.wb.gov.in/rojgar_seva/ ) on or before 14-06-

2025. Those who have registered earlier need no further registration. For further information

they may visit https:/tetsd.wb.gov.in/rojgar_seva/ or contact Dr. Animesh Acharjee, Department
of Chemistry, Hooghly Mohsin College, contact no 7384757214 on or before 14-06-2025.
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